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Department Name* Department of Transportation
Budget Transfer Type: 

Clerk* Stephanie Lisius Document total*

Contact phone* 5851

BUDGET TRANSFER HEADER

Prepared date* 12/19/23

Fiscal year 23/24
Short Description*          
(10 characters) INCRDMNT

Project Strings Required* Yes

Audit date: ______________________ Budget Transfer number: _____________________

Audited by: ______________________ Interfaced by: _____________________

Processed on: _____________________

* REQUIRED FIELDS

MEMO SHEET:   BUDGET TRANSFER INFORMATION

FOR AUDITOR'S OFFICE USE ONLY

9,000,000$                                                    

BUDGET TRANSFER JUSTIFICATION AND DESCRIPTION* (will be scanned into FENIX TCM)

Authorized signature*

By signing this memo I hereby certify that:                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
1. information herein is true and accurate to the best of my knowledge, 2. I have been delegated signature authority in accordance with  County's 
policies and procedures and  3. all transfers approved on this journal are in compliance with County policies and procedures and any other relevant 
governmental regulations.

Check Applicable*

Transfer 1: BoS Approval

24-0051, 01/23/2024Legistrar Item Number*

During the Fiscal Year (FY) 2023-24 budget process, $6,000,000 was budgeted for road maintenance from the Road Maintenance and Rehabilitation 
Act of 2017 (SB1) funding. Projections for FY 23-24 were later revised and released at a higher amount. Department of Transportation 
(Transportation) is requesting to increase the overall budget for contracted road maintenance with SB1 funding by $2,250,000, for a new total of 
$8,250,000. 

Project costs were higher than anticipated due to construction costs increasing exponentially. The projects the funding covers are countywide and 
was largely performed in the Summer and Fall of 2023.There are still projects that are slated to be completed in the Spring of 2024 in the South 
Lake Tahoe area with the funding.

One Time (after Adopted Budget)

Continuing (include in the Adopted Budget)
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